
 
 

In the Supreme Court of Bermuda 

 

A/50 

8th December 2023  

 

CIRCULAR NO. 24 OF 2023 

 

 

TO ALL ATTORNEYS 

 

 

RE: SUPREME COURT REGISTRY - EARLY CLOSURE 

Due to the Special Sitting of the Supreme Court today, the 8th day of December 2023, all Supreme 
Court Registry locations, including the Court of Appeal Registry, will close at 1:00 p.m., arrangements 
should be made to file documents between 8:45 a.m. and 1:00 p.m.  

If there are urgent filings, arrangements may be made to have them accepted between 2:30 p.m. and 
4:30 p.m. by contacting the Registrar by email at supremecourt@gov.bm. 

 

Dated the 8th December 2023  

 

 

 

REGISTRAR 

 

CC: The Attorney-General’s Chambers 
 Department of Public Prosecutions 
 Hamilton Police Station 
 Commissioner of Police 
 Commissioner of Corrections 
 Magistrates Court 
 Bermuda Bar Association 
 Legal Aid Office 

mailto:supremecourt@gov.bm

